
Colorado Driving Society Meeting 
Thursday, Sept. 10, 2015 

Franktown Fire House 
 
Attending:  Fred Wehrli, President; Cathy Allen-Shinn, Vice-President; Marie Harrity, Treasurer; 
Pat Lamprey, Secretary; Susan Tyler; Steve Allen-Shinn; Jan Wehrli 

Fred called the meeting to order at 6:30. 

Marie asked for approval to reimburse a volunteer expense without a receipt.  The board 
approved the reimbursement. 

Blue Jeans show:  We need more publicity.  Susie sent the information about the event to 
RMCC (Nancy Bruckhauser), but they’ve only put the event on their calendar and released no 
other publicity.  Fred suggested some sort of reciprocal publicity process.  Cathy suggested 
having Al forward the information to the RMCC Facebook page. 

Debby Terry is willing to do publicity for us, but needs to be told what we want publicized and 
how, and to get the information about events.  Susan will get in touch with Debby. 

Al Senzamici is now handling the Facebook account. 

Membership records – who’s going to do what parts of what jobs?  What would be the best way 
to handle receiving checks, recording information, and promoting membership.  Fred will work 
with Sandy on promoting membership (new and renewal); Pat will receive the checks and 
record membership information.  Marie moved; Cathy seconded; approved 

Susan suggested that each board member write a description of current duties. Everyone 
agreed. Bring them to the next meeting.  

Cathy moved to approve the May and August minutes.  Marie seconded.  Approved. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:05 

Submitted by Pat Lamprey 


